
 

Department of Transportation Services (DTS) 

                                            
 

Skyline Phase 2 starts on October 1, 2025 
 

Skyline will be extended to operate between 
East Kapolei and Kalihi Transit Center. 

___________________________________________________________________ 
 

In conjunction with Skyline Phase 2,  
the DTS is proposing to: 

 

Shorten Route A CityExpress! & 
Rename it:  

 

is being proposed to: 

• Serve between Lagoon Drive Skyline Station and UH Manoa. 

• Provide Limited Stop Service for a quicker commute. 

• Operate extended hours compared to current Route A. 

• Maintain the same frequency as current Route A. 

• Discontinue service to Pearlridge, Aloha Stadium, & Pearl Harbor. 
 

Establish New U Line 
 

U Line is being proposed to: 

• Serve between Lagoon Drive Skyline Station and UH Manoa. 

• Provide limited stop service via the H-1 Freeway. 

• Operate on weekdays only (5:00AM – 5:30PM). 

• Service areas: Lagoon Drive Skyline Station, UH Manoa, 

Chaminade University, & Market City Shopping Center. 
 

Go online to https://tinyurl.com/Phase2Changes 

or scan the QR code to view all proposed bus service  

changes for the opening of Skyline Phase 2: 

 

 

 
 

We want to hear from you!  

Please provide comments & questions by 7/15/2025 to: 

City & County of Honolulu  

Dept. of Transportation Services 

Telephone:  (808) 768-8368  

Email:  thebusstop@honolulu.gov 

 

https://tinyurl.com/Phase2Changes
mailto:thebusstop@honolulu.gov

